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STAY
CONNECTED 

Stay informed & in the
know - schedules, events,
facility improvements, &
opportunities to get
involved. Sign Up here!

CHECK OUT
OUR NEW
WEBSITE

www.unionhillbaseball.com

UNION HILL
BASEBALL IS 
NOW A 
501(C)(3)
ORGANIZATION

Your donation may be tax deductible

EXCITING NEWS!!
Fan experience is the focus! Facility
enhancements will be announced
Summer 2024. Stay Tuned!!

WANT TO ADVERTISE YOUR
BUSINESS/CHARITY AT DON GIESEN FIELD?

Left Field Banner + Website.  Contact Sean O’Neill or Lisa Giesen.

SPOILER ALERT
Starting this spring with a new well. This is just the
beginning. Donations appreciated for the next phase.  
Don’t want to ruin the surprise but put “UH Bathrooms” in
the ‘check’ memo. See unionhillbaseball.com/donations.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSekzZyYZXCrs_oVUC4-fLMKfSsKe3c9rF3BAhO5pwjnzUppRQ/viewform
https://unionhillbaseball.com/
https://unionhillbaseball.com/donations
https://unionhillbaseball.com/sponsorships
https://unionhillbaseball.com/donations

